
Proposal to apply Code powers to Tiger Fibre Limited 

Consultation response from: Name withheld 

No company should ever by this proposal bypass the New Road & Street Works Act 1991 section 71 
+ 72 and the code of practice in reinstatement of street works. I have prosecuted over 1000 cases 
against Utility Companies for doing just that. You are about to make these companies exempt, and I 
confirm that they will not either work on the highways safely, or reinstate the highway as required 
by the NRSW Act 1991. Therefore, the taxpayer will have to pay for the damage they leave behind. It 
is also completely unfair to have double standards against Utility Companies. They have to comply, 
and so should these Companies. 

 


